Moses Lake
Classic Car Club General Meeting
December 13, 2018

Meeting called to order by President Don Haack, followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

TREASURER’S REPORT/BOB KENT:

$7500 in account.

$250 donated to Moses Lake Food Bank

$20 dues to Inland Northwest Car Council

Bill received from Cruzin’ Magazine for advertising

Motion to approve Treasurer’s Report was made, seconded, voted on and
unanimously approved.

SECRETARY’S REPORT:

Tim Jones not present. Recovering from shoulder surgery.

NOTE: Tim’s suggestion that paper copies of meeting minutes could be mailed to
members without internet access was presented to the group.

Gordon & Sandy Harris submitted their address and requested to be put on the
mailing list to receive meeting minutes in the future.

November meeting minutes were approved after a motion was made, seconded
and voted on by the members present.

WEBMASTER’S REPORT/PAUL BOEHM:

Nothing to report at this time.

Paul will be working to update the website in the near future.

The Duck will be passed from Paul Boehm to Tim Jones due to a recent
unfortunate incident involving his Ranchero and a broken electrical wire.

Guest Jim Darby moved here from the west side. He owns a ‘71 Chevelle and a
‘29 Chevy Sports Coupe.

Happy Anniversary to Dave & Ann Robins who will be celebrating on December
22.

December Birthdays:
oth . Jeff Isaak

17th -~ Judy Kent

26th - Brett Boehm

30th -- Sandy Harris
Candy Contest Winners:

1St Place - Jeff Isaak (Almond Roca)
2nd pjace - Kathy Haack (Caramel Fudge)
3rd place - Nancy Boehm (“Naughty Nuget”)

50/50 Winner:
Karen Crook




The business portion of the meeting was followed by a lively and fun-filled
Christmas gift exchange.

After wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, President Don
Haack closed the meeting -- but not before inquiring about the whereabouts of
The Duck, which has been absent from the last few meetings. Paul says it's
been in his Kaiser.

Thanks to everyone who brought food donations and to Dave Church for
volunteering to deliver the donations to the Moses Lake Food Bank.

Next meeting: January 10, 2019

Car of the Month

December 2018 Car of the Month

Santa Jack - 1964 Ford Ranchero

Santa Jack DeMont- 1964 Ford Ranchero

It has a 6 cylinder with a 4 speed transmision.
The bucket seats make it sporty.
It's a fun car to drive.



